Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Gulf Consortium
The Gulf Consortium

Notice is hereby given that the Gulf Consortium will be receiving sealed responses to Request for Proposals at the offices of The Balmoral Group, 165 Lincoln Avenue, Winter Park, FL 32789, for audit services. Documents can be obtained by contacting the Consortium Manager at (407)629-2185 or gulf.consortium@balmoralgroup.us. Documents can also be found online at www.gulfconsortium.org.
BID TITLE: Audit Services
Due Date: by 4:00 p.m. ET, October 15, 2021
The Gulf Consortium (“the Consortium”) intends to enter into an agreement with an experienced and qualified professional firm to provide audit services pursuant to applicable laws, rules and regulations governing the Consortium. The audit is to be conducted in accordance with, but not necessarily limited to, the Single Audit Act Amendments of 1996, 31 U.S.C. s. 7501 et. seq., Section 215.97, Florida Statutes “Florida Single Audit Act,” regulations adopted by the Auditor General of the State of Florida, and 2 CFR Part 200, including an audit report consisting of a financial audit of the Consortium, an audit of financial accounts and records, including all reports, management letters, and financial statements that may be required, and other audit services requested by the Consortium.
